
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 20, 2025 
 
To          
BSE Limited      
Department of Corporate Services   
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers     
Dalal Street, Fort, Mumbai- 400 001 
Scrip Code: 516110  

 

Sub: Intimation regarding change in website of the Company. 

 

Respected Sir/Madam,  

 

With reference to the above captioned subject and in pursuance of the provisions of 
Regulation 30 and 46 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you that the 
domain name of the website of the Company has been changed from 
www.scandent.com (former) to www.familycarehospitals.com (current) with 
immediate effect. All required changes under the applicable regulations shall be done 
accordingly. You are requested to take note of the same and update the website of the 
Company in Corporate Information section of the Company on the BSE portal. 
 
 
 For Family Care Hospitals Limited 
 
 
 
 
Neetu Maurya 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
A70372 
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